The Pequea Valley High School would like to invite our senior citizens to a special concert
on Friday, December 2, 2022. The concert is scheduled for 11:30 a.m. in the high school
auditorium. After the concert, a free lunch will be served in the cafeteria. ~Please call 717-
768-5500 by Tuesday, November 22 to reserve a lunch.

The Leacock Bazaar Returns!

Our Christmas Bazaar is Saturday, December 3 from 8:00 a.m.
until 1:00 p.m. and we need your help. We are accepting gently
used Christmas items, new items, and hand-made goods. Also, we

Ch”ﬁgfﬁg ': '- /%o need baked goods and soups for the cafe.

Come with your hot glue gun (or without it) Tuesday evenings at
6:00 p.m. to help us get ready!

Questions or suggestions?
Contact Alba Ruhl or Bonnie Rice.

Toys for Tots
The Toys for Tots box is in the narthex until the middle of December. Please give as you
want. Last season we gave to over 5,000 children. If it wasn't
for Toys for Tots, there would be children who receive nothing
A B 4 B for Christmas. There is much need in Lancaster County. Thanks
ahead of time for your help!
Dave Berkhimer



